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Freemasons on the Central Coast (FotCC) have long 
supported the Central Coast Bulldogs Masters Team which 
is part of a Sydney-wide competition with players ranging in 
age from their mid-thirties to their oldest active player who 
is a ripe old 81 years!

Unable to hold their traditional end-of-season function due to Covid-19 
restrictions, the Bulldogs hosted a low-key presentation day on Saturday,  
28 November 2020. Following various awards being presented to players and 
members for their efforts over the shortened season, a special award was 
presented to Bro Steve Sullivan for ‘services assisting the CC Bulldogs by a  
non-member’. 

Steve Sullivan is shown receiving his award from Trent Ainsworth for outstanding support 
for the Bulldogs and their charities, including CCKIN.
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This is the first year the CC Bulldogs have presented this award and it is one they 
aim to present annually. Trent Ainsworth from CC Bulldogs praised Steve for his 
ongoing support of the CC Bulldogs and CCKIN, especially during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  

Then, in recognition of the ongoing support from Freemasons on the Central 
Coast, the Bulldogs presented a plaque and several CC Bulldogs polo shirts to 
FotCC president, Geoff Bown.

In accepting the award, Geoff said Freemasons are very proud to be associated 
with the CC Bulldogs as they are such a great community focused team, always 
the first to put their hands up to lend a hand with fundraising activities; always 
prepared to contribute more to the community than they’ve received.

Like Freemasons on the Central Coast, the CC Bulldogs are strong supporters 
of Central Coast Kids in Need (CCKIN) and, following well-supported raffles 
conducted on the day, they presented a cheque for $1,660 to Lorraine Churchill 
and Rhonda Doyle representing the charity.    

L to R: Troy McLister (president, CC Bulldogs), Lorraine Chruchill and Rhonda Doyle 
(CCKIN) and Paul Perfumi (treasurer, CC Bulldogs).

Reproduction of any photograph shown in this media release is allowed, for 
editorial purposes only. For any other usage, permission must be approved, in 
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